verizon

Public Affairs, Policy & Communications 1800 41 Street

WAO105RA
Everett, WA 98201

September 24, 2009

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

Chandler Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504

Subject: INTERCONNECTION AGREEMENT BETWEEN VERIZON
NORTHWEST INC. and SELECTEL, INC.

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed for filing is an interconnection agreement between Verizon Northwest Inc. and

Selectel, Inc. Also enclosed is the commission’s Request for Approval form, which
describes the agreement.

The enclosed agreement does not discriminate against non-party carriers, is consistent
with state and federal law, and is in the public interest. Verizon Northwest requests that
the Commission approve this agreement expeditiously.

Please call me at 425-261-6380 if there are questions about this filing.

Very truly yours,

i

Lin Fogg - Ménéger
Public Affairs, Policy and Communications

Enclosures

216 WY 2 43S 600




